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To all Parents/Carers                      15/9/17 
 

 
 
It just goes to show that Growth Mindset skills can be used with anything in life; even making the perfect paper 
aeroplane!  This was one of many Growth Mindset activities which took place during this week, including making hats 
and reading stories.  It has been a pretty busy first week that’s for sure!  And well done to our Reception classes who 
had their first full day today, I am sure there will be a few tired children by the end of the day.  Thank you also to all 
the Parents/Carers/Family Members who came to have lunch with Reception children on Wednesdsay and Thursday.  I 
was lucky enough to join you all and find out how it has all gone so far! 
 
In other news, sadly, we seem to be faced with some of the recurring parking problems we had to contend with last 
year.  Only this week there has been one car parking on the yellow zig-zag lines outside the main gate and two cars 
reversing up Newton’s Walk.  As mentioned before the holidays, this type of driving represents a very serious danger 
to the children and families who use these paths/roads.  As also mentioned, in an attempt to solve the problem, any 
cars that were identified would be advertised: 
 

 Blue BMW (reg unknown at this point) - Parking on the Zig-Zag lines 

 Dark colour Range Rover (reg unknown at this point) - Reversing up Newton’s Walk and using the school car 
park 

 Reg X14 KMS - Reversing up Newton’s Walk 
 

If you do see any other cars then please make a note of the registration and bring it to the school office. 
 

And finally, please check your emails tonight for details of the Growth Mindset day on the 19th October.  Next week 
there will also be information about the Parent/Carer Consultations and some of the changes for this year. 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
Mr I. Johnson 
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